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Dear Parents and Carers

You may or may not be aware that we held our Curwen Awards via Zoom on Monday. Finalists from each category will represent the
school at the TTLT Awards in July. We would like to congratulate all of our nominees, and to thank all of the school staff for taking the
time to nominate them.

We are very aware at the moment of the terrible situation in India with covid-19, and know that this has directly affected many of our
families and those in our community. As such next week we will be raising money to donate to Doctors Without Borders. Staff will have
buckets on the school gates, and 50p will be added on School Money for anyone that would like to contribute. All children will be invit-
ed to wear non-uniform next Friday in aid of this (could year 2 please wear trainers due to having PE).

On that note, we realise that the local rate of covid-19 infections remains relatively low. However we ask that everyone continues to
remain vigilant in keeping us all safe. If anyone in your household has any one of the 3 symptoms (cough, temperature or loss of taste/
smell), then please let us know via Studybugs and do not send any of your children to school until the household member who is un-
well has had a negative test. If you need any support with this, or are unsure, then please just ring us or send a message on Studybugs
and we will be happy to help.

Thank you very much to all of those parents and carers who have sent us videos or come in to film them. We are very much looking
forward to International Week this year, and to being able to share your fascinating stories with the children.

If anyone has any unwanted or unused books, uniform, bikes or scooters then we would be happy to take these and to provide them to
those who need them. We know that times are tricky for many families in the current times, and please do remember that school is
here to support you where we can.

We hope you have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Mansfield and Mr Harris

East London School Uniform Carers

Recycle for your community is an organisation across east London. They are asking parents/carers to take part in a survey about
school uniforms. They are aiming to reduce the amount of material used each year and help reduce cost for families. Take part for
your chance to win £30 and help improve recycling in east London! Look out for some very exciting recycling and environmental
news very soon!
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/655SVNW ?fbclid=IwAR3u_7vNZXLIwZ-DGutUjARC3nL3mD4jZCs15n3DvIVN-RCxO_WPhO0s2|0g
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Kindness Cup Winners N i} PUpll of the Weekﬁ '
' AM— Abdul PM— Sulayman :
Tuba (5C) : Y :
. RDR— CJ RM— Rayyan p
For keeping her friends’ spirits high when they were : ~
feeling sad. | RF— Bazil RS— Nicolas
[ :
. 1K— Hessa 1C— Amirah
1M— Abiegail 1D— Marwa :
' 2L— Ahmed 2B— Razeen
* 2R— Chanel 2M— Aisha
——— ""‘"‘-“'W 3B— Nico 3G— Aizah
Poetry Corner ' 3H— Isabelle 3L— Janat
fac— L 4N— Musab :
Over the past few weeks, our students have created videos and recited . emar usa '
various poems during their class sessions. We are delighted to see their 4B— Tanzeeha 4A— Peiqi
passion and love for poetry. We have uploaded some videos of them | o ..o o0 58— Insha
performing poetry. Their performances can be found on our school web- -
site. https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/? - SW— Sofia SL— James :
title=Poetry+Corner&pid=47 } 61— Jacob 6K— Elanaz
T @ o ew - 6U— Danyal 6B— llyas :
—_— ':‘.; @‘::, 4 :
pe Ty & p° ©. 3 |+ LST1— Razin LST2— Aziz .
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Last week's fixtures - \%\\ " This week’s fixtures
Curwen's TT League %w :*; Civinens TT Ledsiie
RENRR Peilipidey LHI0 w TRRAUIG) SHO0) *ed W}Q Round 21 (Friday 17:00 - Tuesday 19:00)

(1Y) V| 3H 6U (139) v 3H (512) TAN 34 v ac

4 V| 6I 61 (2396) v 4C (105) 6U V| 2R

2R V| 5C 5C (883) v 2R (636) oI VARET)

1M V| 4B 4B (83) v IM (60) 5C V| 6K

6K V| 4A 4A (484) v 6K (294) 4B v| 5B

5B V| 2B 2B (158) v 5B (40) 4A v | 3B

3B V| 3L 3B (131) v 3L (115) 2B v | 2m

2M V| 1D 2M (67) v 1D (7) 3L Vv 1C

iC V| 1K 1C (77) v 1K (16) 1D V| 5L

5L V| 5W | 5L (2002) v BW (1819) 1K V| 4N

4N V| 36 36 (158) v 4N (115) 5W |V | 2L

2L V| 6B 2L (235) v 6B (68) 36 V| 6B

Cycling for CLIC
On Sunday 23rd 2021, Miss Da Ros (Reception teacher) will be cycling 70
Y miles around Cambridge in the annual Cambridge Cycle, fundraising for CLIC
l ' \ Sargent. She is asking for your help to raise £200 in sponsorship through her

ride, to support children and young people with cancer and their families.
You can sponsor her in a safe way through the Just Giving page:
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/gdaros

AH

Family Support

Family Support services are available on Monday—Thursday, between 9:00 AM -4:00 PM (term-time only.) Family support can help
with a variety of issues that you and your children may encounter. Support includes: Health and Wellbeing advice, Emotional Support,
Employment and Training ,Housing and Benefit advice, Community Participation, Child Development, Safety at Home ,Free Early educa-
tion , Parenting programmes ,Domestic Violence support, etc. If you feel you will benefit from any of the services on offer you can con-

tact the Family Support Worker on - Mobile number: 07494749890



